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Conduct of Virtual Career Guidance and School's Promotion of the University 
of Saint Louis of Tuguegarao City 
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OFflCE OF THE VICE PHESIOE1 T fOR ADMI .TI TRATlO!'l 

October 08, 2020 

ESTELA L. CARINO, Ed.D. CESO IV 
Director tV/Regional Director 
Department of Education-R02 
Tuguegarao City 

Dear Madam Director: 

Peace and goodwill from USL! 

This is to thank you for your generosity in granting our request, re: copy of Schools Directory in 
the Region 02 which certainly is an invaluable reference in getting in touch with our feeder 
schools. 

We are now targeting the Month of November for the launching of our virtual career guidance 
and school's promotion activities, in lieu of the face-to face and in-school campaign we used to 
do. 

This is then to seek permission and endorsement from your good Office for the University of 
Saint Louis to be allowed to conduct virtual career guidance and school's promotion activities, 
via Zoom or other modalities in elementary and/or high schools in the City and in the Region, 
compliant to standard health protocols during these pandemic. 

We remain unceasing in delivering accessible, affordable and quality Catholic education 
through flexible modalities, all in the name of mission and excellence. 

We thank you with much optimism that we shall together rise above the new normal through 
our mutual support and concern for the youths in our care. 

God bless and keep us all safe! 

Respectfully yours, 

Rl~. 'Rr.ve0 .rJ 
VP for Administration 
09566329762 
1 h treyesl )u. tedu.ph 
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